
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       V&T Railroad is putting on a Train to Danger dinner
tour on Aug. 13, Sept. 10 and Oct. 8. Call 775.291.0208 for
more info or to purchase a $55 ticket.

·       The Nevada Department of Transportation is seeking
public  comment  on  transportation  projects  and  improvements
outlined in the Work Program document, including updates to
the Statewide Transportation Improvement Program. The deadline
to  comment  is  Aug.  26.  For  more  info,
email  kverre@dot.state.nv.us.

·       Staff from the Board of Equalization’s Statewide
Compliance & Outreach Program is coming to South Lake Tahoe to
visit non-residential retail businesses. The purpose is to
educate  business  operators  about  their  tax  and  fee
obligations, and identify those who sell or lease tangible
personal property without a seller’s permit. Reps will visit
businesses with ZIP codes 96150, 96151, 96155 and 96158.

·       Tahoe Beach Club, a143 luxury condominium project,
will break ground Aug. 15 in Stateline.

·       South Tahoe Public Utility District has a new website.
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